
 
 

 

         

 

      6028 Ebenezer Road 

      Greenbrier, TN 37073-5764 

      Phone: 615-643-0637 

      Fax: 615-643-0639 

      Email: office@ebenezergreenbrier.org 

      Website: www.ebenezergreenbrier.com 

 

     LOVE GOD 

     LOVE GOD’S PEOPLE 

     LOVE THE PEOPLE GOD LOVES 
 

         February 7, 2021 
 

  Pastor: Bro. Chad Phelan 

  Music Minister: Anighya Crocker 

  Pianist: Donna Grace 

  Youth Minister: Larry Cantrell 

  Preschool Director: Bobbie Morgan 

  Children’s Director: Pam Hardy 

  Senior Adult Directors: Barbara Freeman & Vicki Clark 

  Ministry Assistant: Brenda Kelch 

   

  Sunday   
  Sunday School 9 AM on campus and through     
 freeconference.com 
 

  Morning Worship 10 AM 

 

  Wednesday  

  Prayer Meeting/Bible Study 7 PM (FreeConference.com) 

 

Ebenezer Happenings       
 

February 14 VALENTINE’S DAY 
 
  Business Meeting after the morning service 
 
February 15 President’s Day - No School 
 
February 21 Church Council Meeting 4 PM 
 
February 28 Bank Sunday 
 
March 7-14 Prayer for North American Missions and the Annie  
  Armstrong Easter Offering (corrected dates) 

Monthly Budget             $19,219.32 
Weekly need:                 $4,804.83 
Budget Need YTD         $24,024.15 
Actual Collected YTD    $23,186.98 
Behind YTD      $837.17 
 
Total collected in principal and  
fundraiser YTD   $2,915 

EBC received a thank you card from Katherine Birdwell. She 
wanted to thank everyone for the prayers, calls, and cards during 
the illness and death of her brother Donald and also for the      
donation to the building fund in his memory. 
  
Send Conference will be June 13 and 14 in Nashville.            
Registration is open now and seating is limited so if you are     
interested you can go to sendconference.com  and register and 
get more information. 
 

The PPP Loan that EBC received has been forgiven. 
 

Thank you to everyone who has been giving an extra $20 a month      
toward the principal on the loan. If each of you continues to do 
this until December 2024, we should have the loan paid off at that 
time. 
 
You can go to COVID19.TN.GOV and answer some questions 
and they will let you know what phase you fall in and notify you 
when your county is in that phase. 



Morning Worship 
 
 

                   

Welcome of Guests Blest Be the Tie  387  

 

 Doxology  253 

 

Praise Song Saved, Saved  540 

        

Prayer  

 

Hymn Let Others See Jesus in You  571 

     

Hymn How I Love You  230 

 

Message in Song Anighya Crocker 
  
Sermon           Trusting in Man Vs. Trusting in the Lord      
                    Jeremiah 17:5-8           Bro. Chad Phelan  
 

Invitation O God, to Those Who Here Profess  506                

 

Prayer  

 

Closing Chorus Holy Is the Lord   666 

 
 
 

Deacon of he Week: Eddie Suter 

If you have any thing that needs to be added to the 
bulletin or someone who needs to be added to or 
removed from the prayer list, please email the 
church office at office@ebenezergreenbrier.org or 
call the church at (615)643-0637. 

 

Church Cleaning Schedule 
 

February 7 
Amber Hudgins, Bro. Chad 

 

February 14 
Dianne Evans, Claudia Bales 

OCC for the month of February we want to collect 
old T-Shirts. Clean out those closets and drawers. 
We will use them to make Jump Ropes. Doesn't 
matter the condition, they will be cut into strips and 
braided.  

Virtual Get-Together & Connection 
Ladies…get ready because Get-Together and          

Connection IS COMING NEXT MONTH!!!  

On March 20 we will all come together ONLINE to      
worship, study, hear from missionaries, and grow 
closer to Christ! We are praying for you and praying 
for God to be a part of each and every moment of 
this year’s GT&C…and we want you to be a part of 
it ALL! 
 
It is all happening on Saturday, March 20 from 8:30 
AM until 2:30 PM (CST) and the cost is only $35 a 
person...and registration opened February 5. Call 
your friends to make sure they know!!!! 

To register, go to the event website: https://
www.accelevents.com/e/GetTogetherConnection 

TN Hope Line - Volunteers are need to answer 
a call line for Senior Adults, giving hope and  
encouragement to those who are lonely, need 
assistance in some way, or just need to talk. To 
apply please go to: TN-Hope-Line-Volunteer-
Application. Contact Carrie Kidd 
at ckidd@tnbaptist.org for more information  

https://t.e2ma.net/click/xcxpgf/9lchf3g/lrse8r
https://t.e2ma.net/click/xcxpgf/9lchf3g/lrse8r
mailto:ckidd@tnbaptist.org

